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Guide Price £550,000  

Lang Town and Country are pleased to offer this detached family home situated in the 
ever-popular Derriford area. The property is close to all local amenities such as shops, 
schools with easy access to Dartmoor national park and only minutes from Derriford 
Hospital. This spacious property is set on a generous plot with ample parking in front of 
the double garage. 
 
The accommodation comprises an entrance hall with stairs to the first floor and door to 
the separate cloakroom. The spacious lounge dual aspect room has a window to the 
front with an open outlook and patio doors to the rear and access to the versatile dining 
area/ playroom. The stunning kitchen is fully fitted with a range of base units with 
attractive laminate worksurfaces and matching wall cupboards. There are a range of 
integrated appliances including a ‘AEG’ double oven and microwave, hob with extractor 
hood and dishwasher. 
 
The access to the very useful utility room and there is a breakfast room and study on this 
level, perfect for those who work from home. 
 
On the first floor there are four generous bedrooms, with the master bedroom having an 
en-suite bathroom, comprising a bath with shower over, wash hand basin with storage, 
W.C. mirrored cabinet and part tiled walls. There is access from the main bedroom to a 
balcony, via patio doors where you can enjoy the far-reaching views. The family shower 
room comprises a shower cubicle, wash hand basin, built in storage, W.C, part tiled walls 
and a mirrored cabinet. 
 
The property occupies a good-sized plot approached from the front via a paved pathway 
to the entrance porch and a garden area laid mainly to lawn with a variety of flowers, 
bushes, and shrubs. To the right side of the house a gate and pathway continue onto the 
rear. 
 
 At the rear there lies a good-sized, recently landscaped, enclosed L shaped garden. The 
garden is predominantly laid to lawn with a variety of bushes, shrubs, and a decked area 
where you can sit relax and enjoy the evening sun. Adjoining the property there is a 
paved patio area with an outside tap and light. 
 
The property has a double garage with remote controlled metal doors and a double width 
driveway with parking for two cars. 
 
The property benefits from photovoltaic solar panels which bring a good income to the 
household. 
 
We recommend an early viewing to appreciate this fine family home in a very popular 
residential area. 

To view this property call Lang Town & Country Estate Agents on 01752 256000.    
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Lang Town & Country 

6 Mannamead Road 

Mutley 

Plymouth 

PL4 7AA 

Tel: 01752 256000 

Email: property@langtownandcountry.com 

www.langtownandcountry.com  

Lang Town & Country endeavour to ensure the accuracy of property details produced 

and displayed, we have not tested any apparatus, equipment, fixtures, f ittings or 

services and so cannot verify that they are connected, in working order or f it for 

purpose. A buyer must check the availability of any property and make an appointment 

to view before embarking on any journey to see a property.  
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